
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                

 

   

 

 

“We are situated to succeed!” 

 

13878 US Highway 11 York, Alabama 36925   ◘   Phone: (205) 652-1501   ◘   Fax: (205) 652-1513    

 

1 

 

Sumter Central High School 

 

 
 Bruno A. Simmons, Principal 

bsimmons@sumter.k12.al.us 

 

Dr. Tajii Nord, Assistant Principal 

tnord@sumter.k12.al.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Summer School* 
 
June 2, 2020 

 

 Sumter Central High School Summer Credit Recovery Classes June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of________________________________. 

 
Sumter Central High School is providing a Credit Recovery opportunity for students who need credit 

recovery. Current records indicate that your child may not be eligible for promotion. It is important for 

your child to attend in order to progress toward graduation/promotion. 

 

When: June 8 – July 16th, 2020 

 

Time: All classes will be open Monday – Thursday remotely online through ACCESS. School 

Facilitators will be available online Monday – Thursday from 8:00 am – 12 noon. Each student will 

need a computer/laptop to complete online work (laptops are available for checkout during 

registration). Your child must work online every day in order to receive credit for the class(es). 

 

Cost: $100 for one class and $50 each additional class (cash/money order). The cost must be paid 

before classes begin. Students are allowed to take 2-3 classes ONLY.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

. 

Our goal is to provide students with an opportunity to demonstrate competency in core content. It is 

possible that some students may be able to demonstrate the required skills necessary for promotion to 

the next grade by the end of summer, but attendance does not guarantee promotion. 

 

In order for your child to participate in the Credit Recovery, please complete and return a completed 

registration form available at Sumter Central High School on June 3-4 Wednesday and Thursday from 

9:00 am-11:00 am.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Arnita Robinson, School Counselor 
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